
Officials from Shaanxi Industry and Information Department and Quality 
Inspection Department visits Lantian Plant 

 

On 13 August, officials from Shaanxi Industry and Information Department and Quality 

Inspection Department visited Lantian Plant to understand more about the implementation 

of energy saving measures at the plant. 

 

Mr. Liu Jianjun, Manager of Lantian Plant gave a detailed report on the company’s 

development and its achievements in comprehensive utilization of resources and 

answered the questions raised by the inspection group. 

 

The inspection group were positive about the energy saving achievements by Lantian 

Plant. They also provided valuable suggestions to the company and encouraged the 

company to continually adhere to the related national policies and make new contributions 

to establish an environment friendly enterprise with low resources consumption. 

 

 


